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Kanawha City Church of Christ 
5101 Chesterfield Ave.,  Charleston, W. Va. 25304         office@kccofc.org         304.925.7435 
 

December 28, 2021 

 Morning Assembly 

  January 2,  2022 

Emblem Handout:  Richard Wagner 
                 
Usher:     Richard Wagner 
   
Opening Prayer: Richard Walker 
   
Worship Leader:  Chris Morris/ 
   Richard Walker 
    
Communion Presider:  Chuck Denham 
 
Contribution Tally:  H and R Kinder 
 
Closing Prayer: Chris Morris 
 
Childcare Class:  
   
Sound Booth & Pete Williams 
    PowerPoint:    
  
Usher volunteers needed, please contact 
Herb Kinder. 

Privileged To Serve 

Sunday, December 26 

Attendance:      67  

Contribution: $13,552.00 

Tom Winnell is home and was at church Sunday  Doctors 

think his problem was caused by a sudden drop in blood 

pressure and heart rate. 

 

John Shuman ill with cancer and kidney failure. 

 

Charla Cline (Bianca’s mom) home recovering from her 

previous fall. 

 

  

  

Remember In Prayer 

If you cannot serve as scheduled, please contact 

Tom McNeely at 304.346.5212 

 

Important Dates 

Monday, December 27 - Revelation 18 

Tuesday, December 28 - Revelation 19 

Wednesday, December 29 - Revelation 20 

Thursday, December 30 - Revelation 21 

Friday, December 31 - Revelation 22 

 

Daily Bible Reading 

Thank You for Toys! 

Contribution and Attendance 

Thank you to everyone for your 

generous donations to Union Mis-

sion’s Toy Drive.  There were toys 

for all ages. We appreciate all of 

the donations and know that they 

will make a lot of children very 

happy. 

Ladies Book Club  January 25 
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SUNDAY SCHOOL BIBLE CLASSES: 

Preschool/Kindergarten  

     Rene Morris 

1st Grade through 3rd Grade 

     Shirley Denham and Lynne Himelrick 

4th Grade through 6th Grade 

     Alex and Tori Guerra 

Teens       

Adults      Richard Walker 

 

Ladies Book Club 

 
The Ladies Book Club will meet on 

Tuesday, January 25, 2022, at 6 p.m. at 

O’Charley’s Restaurant in South Ridge.  

The book for discussion is The Last Thing 

He Told Me by Laura Dave. 

As always, everyone is welcome to join 

us. 

Thank you to the kids and the adults 

who prepared gift baskets and then 

took the baskets to those of our church 

who are shut-ins.  We have received 

positive comments on their kindness. 

More Thanks  

Searching for a New Year’s resolution? None is 
more worthy than becoming Christ-like. In fact, 
19

th
-century evangelist Henry Drummond calls 

it “the only thing in the whole world worth caring 
for.” 

Two modern-day authors offer more insights. 

Stormie Omartian points out that we’re either 

making progress or backsliding on this goal. 

“There is no neutral position in the Lord,” she 

writes. “You are either becoming more like 

Christ every day or you’re becoming less like 

him.” And followers of Jesus must keep the 

goal always in focus. Christ-likeness is our 

“eventual destination,” writes Rick Warren, but 

the “journey will last a lifetime.” 


